MANAGER'S REPORT NO. : J
COUNCIL MEETING 1979 11 26 - ‘

RE: LETTER FROM WM. SINSER REALTY LIMITED
4707 KINGSWAY, BURNABY, B.C. V5H 2C3.
PROPOSED COMMUNITY PLAN, METROTOWN - AREA 11

Appearing on the agenda for the 1979 November 26 meeting of Council is a Tetter
- from Ardena L. Jackson of Wm. Sinser Realty Limited regarding a community plan

-for an area within Metrotown.

RECOMMENDATION

_.51;;' THAT‘thé recohmendationfof the,DireCtdr_OfsP]anning be adopted. e
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* DIRECTOR OF PLANNING

OF WM. SINSER REALTY LIMITED : .

5quECTEUfLETfE§'bkfENQUIRY[DATEb1197§ENOVéM35Rj19}FRdeARD;NA{JACKSdNg; -
_ PROPOSED COMMUNITY PLAN, METROTOMN - AREA 11 - e

RECOMMENDATION.

 jiHAfiéfC6Pyi6f‘ﬁHiS reﬁ6rt’Selééht»to~Ardéna'L:fJa¢ksbh?bf13“‘ ;" f_
;:wm;vSinser:Rea]ty‘Limited“4707,Kingsway, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 2C3.
-1ITHéE51anhfh9 Department has been requested to reply to a letter from Ardena
~.Jackson -regarding the priority status of the proposed Metrotown - Area 11
* Community Plan. We would confirm that this community plan study has been
given a high.staff priority over the past year but would also confirm that

matters arising out of Council deliberations requiring varying degrees of
staff attention have had a higher priority from time-to-time. .

As of this date, preliminary community plan drafts have been prepared. A
final draft community plan is intended to be complete by early December,
Following final coordinative discussions, a report on this community plan
area should be submitted for the consideration of Council in January of the

new year,

This is for the information of Council.
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